MEDICINAL HERB POSITION TO BE AVAILABLE SOON

An exciting position will soon be available for a  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Project coordinator.  This position will be responsible for running two statewide medicinal herb production and marketing projects, by working with growers in North Carolina and buyers throughout the region.  

The applicant must have a minimum of a bachelor’s degree, experience working with growers, and be familiar with organic farming practices.  This will be a full time, 12-month position with renewal contingent upon available funding.  Salary range is expected to be $36,000 - $44,000.  

The position will be located at the N.C. State University Mountain Horticultural Crops Research and Extension Center in Fletcher, NC.  For more information or to send a resume, contact Jeanine Davis at: Jeanine_Davis@ncsu.edu.  An official university announcement will be forthcoming.  

AA/EOE. In addition, North Carolina State University welcomes all persons without regard to sexual orientation. Individuals with disabilities desiring accommodations in the application process should contact Jeanine Davis at Jeanine_Davis@ncsu.edu or at 1-828-684-3562.

